
Auditors’ Hybrid Meeting 

January 4, 2023 

Milford Township Building 

7:00 p.m. 

 

A scheduled meeting of the Milford Township Auditors was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by 

Patricia Stroyan. The meeting ID for the Zoom call had been advertised in advance in the Pike 

County Dispatch. Also present were Auditor Sharon Long-Abeson and Secretary/Treasurer 

Shahana Shamim. 

Minutes of January 4, 2022 Meeting: Ms. Stroyan made a motion to accept the minutes of the 

previous Auditor's meeting, which was held on January 4, 2022. Ms. Long-Abeson seconded the 

motion, and it passed. 

Roadmaster salary: The auditors stated that nothing was brought before them for review, so it 

will remain as it has been in past years. 

Treasurer's Bond: The auditors reviewed the Treasurer's Bond, which remained unchanged 

from the previous year. Ms. Stroyan made a motion to accept it. Ms. Long-Abeson seconded the 

motion, and it passed. 

Public participation: 

None 

Executive session: 

None 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:03 p.m. 

 

 

 


